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SELF-DEFENSE CHEMICALS
It is the policy of the Maysville Board of Education that pepper gas and other types of chemicals sold for self-defense are not allowed at school or school-related activities. Students found to be in possession of such chemicals will be subject to disciplinary action.
CROSS-REFERENCE: 
Policy FNCGA, Weapons-free Schools
Policy FO, Student Discipline
